
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

STATE ROAD (SR) A1A/S. OCEAN BLVD. IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
From north of Emerald Beach Way to south of SR 704/Royal Palm Way 
In the Town of Palm Beach  
Palm Beach County, Florida 
Financial Project ID Number: 446175-1-52-01  

SR A1A/S. COUNTY ROAD NORTHBOUND DETOUR TO BEGIN MONDAY, JUNE 23, 2025 
Beginning Monday, June 23, 2025, the northbound lane and sidewalk on SR A1A/S. County Road at the intersection of   
S. Ocean Boulevard (just north of Clarendon Avenue), to just south of Banyan Road, in the Town of Palm Beach, will be 
closed around-the-clock for sidewalk replacement and construction activities through approximately July 2025.  
 

Side streets within the work zone will remain open, with eastbound and westbound movements permitted on Via 
Vizcaya, Via Del Mar, and Via La Selva for local traffic. A flagging operation may be utilized on side streets as needed.  
  

WORK ZONE SAFETY REMINDERS  

Construction Cost: $8.2 million        Construction Start: May 27, 2025        Anticipated Completion: Late 2026 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Michael Miller, P.E., FDOT Project Manager 
Michael.miller2@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 815-2151  
 

Hernando Garces, P.E., Project Administrator 
hernando@pioneercei.com or (954) 243-7731 
 

Meredith Cruz, Community Outreach Specialist 
mcruz@cruz-pr.com or (561) 589-9584 

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA  

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/  

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The mission of the Florida Department of Transportation is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the 
efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment and 

natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

• Please use caution and drive safely through the work zone as project crews are on-site this summer 
• Areas closed off by barricades and signage should only be accessed by project team members 
• Please follow the directional signage throughout the work zone and when flagging operations are underway 
• Additional information and progress photos and videos may also be found on the project page 

Traffic will be directed as follows:  
 

• All motorists traveling northbound on          
S. Ocean Boulevard will not be permitted 
to turn left/westbound onto SR A1A/       
S. County Road during this time 

 

• Local traffic traveling northbound on      
S. Ocean Boulevard will be detoured to 
westbound Banyan Road to access         
SR A1A/S. County Road and side streets 

 

• S. Ocean Boulevard, north of Banyan 
Road, will also remain open for motorists 
to access existing marked east-west 
access points to SR A1A/S. County Road 

 

• Sidewalk and pedestrian access will not 
be available from the intersection of      
SR A1A/S. County Road to south of 
Banyan Road during this time 

 

• Southbound SR A1A/S. County Road will 
remain open throughout the work zone 
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